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HERITAGE ASSESSMENT, WILLIAM STREET PRECINCT 

1833. Mr J.P.D. Edwards to the Minister representing the Minister for Heritage 

In reference to the heritage assessment commissioned by the Heritage Council for the William Street Heritage 
Precinct - 

(a) has the Heritage Council made a recommendation to the Minister for Heritage in regard to this 
precinct and, if so, what was that recommendation; 

(b) if yes to (a), on what date did the Heritage Council submit the recommendation to the Minister 
for Heritage; 

(c) will the Minister table any recommendation made by the Heritage Council in relation to the 
William Street Heritage Precinct; and 

(d) if not, why not? 

Dr J.M. EDWARDS replied: 

(a) Yes. Because there are two different types of owners of the land involved, the recommendation 
was in two parts: 

(i)  A decision in relation to advertising the call for submissions about the registration of 
the State Government owned land within the precinct 

(ii)  A decision in relation to the entry in the Register of Heritage Places to all other 
privately owned lots within the William and Wellington Street precinct. 

(b) 11 August 2003 

(c) Refer to answer (a) 

(d) N/A 
 


